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Catholic School Council
Catholic School Council members will
meet on Thursday, March 4  at 7:00 p.m.th

in Room 103.  Interested parents are
welcome to attend.

Mass
We will be celebrating Mass 
with Sacred Heart School on  
Tuesday, March 9  at 9:30 a.m. th

at the Holy Name of Jesus Parish. 
Students will be bussed there and back. 
Parents are always welcome to join us
and we look forward to seeing you there!

Daylight Saving Time
Daylight saving time begins on Sunday,

March 14 , 2010.  Please beth

reminded to turn your clocks
ahead one hour beginning at
2:00 a.m.  Isn’t it time for longer

days and more daylight...

March Break
The March Break begins on
Monday, March 15  and ends th

on Friday, March 19 .  Students th

are expected to return to school on
Monday, March 22 .  Hope that everyonend

has a safe and restful break.

Term 2 - Report Cards
Report Cards will be sent home on
Wednesday, March 31 .  Please watch forst

them !

Easter Basket Draw
Tickets are on sale for Tickets are on sale

for an Easter Gift Basket. 
Tickets are available through the
office for $1.00.  Remember all
proceeds support our school
activities along with  the

purchase of additional books and school
supplies.

Vesey’s Fund-raiser
As a fund-raiser for the 2009-2010 school
year, students are asked to collect orders
for Vesey’s Flower Bulbs.  These products
proved to be very popular in the past.  This
year, the fund-raising campaign will run
from Wednesday, February 17  to Tuesday,th

March 23 .  The products will rd

be ordered in early April, and 
will be available for delivery sometime in
early May.  Thank you for your
participation!

Olympic Bake Sale
A big thank you goes out to our St. Jerome
families for your tremendous support
towards our Olympic Bake Sale.  Your
delicious baked goods added $ 176.15 to
our donation towards Haiti Relief Efforts. 
Thank You!

Bubble Gum Day
The proceeds from Bubble Gum
Day totaled $ 120.84 which is also
being donated to the Haiti Relief
Efforts.  Thanks again for
supporting this activity which was
such great fun!

Compassion
For the month of March we will
be focusing on the virtue of
COMPASSION. 

Our quote is from John’s gospel, ”Jesus
saw her weeping...his heart was touched,
and he was deeply moved.”  (John 11:33 ). 

True compassion is not always easy to
practice as in the words of Jean Vanier
“Compassion asks us to go where it hurts,
to enter into places of pain, to share in
brokenness, fear, confusion, and anguish.” 

For this month we will be showing
compassion by collecting food for the food
bank.  Thank you for supporting our efforts. 
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